From the Committee on, Reporting on:

File No. 

(ITEM NO. ) A resolution to approve entry into a Memorandum of Understanding with the City of Milwaukee to purchase servicing of cellular 9-1-1 calls placed within City limits:

A RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, the 2012 Adopted Budget provides $4,007,031 in property tax levy funding to the Office of the Sheriff to provide dispatcher services, including response to emergency 9-1-1 phone calls; and 

WHEREAS, the cost to continue for these services in the Office of the Sheriff’s 2013 Budget request totaled $4,212,294, an increase over 2012 of $205,263 or 5 percent; and

[bookmark: _GoBack]	WHEREAS, this agreement would implement the purchase by the County of servicing of cellular 9-1-1 phone calls originated within the City of Milwaukee from the City of Milwaukee Police Department; and

	WHEREAS, the 2013 Budget for the Office of the Sheriff provides resources for remaining services, including servicing of 9-1-1 phone calls placed in suburban municipalities, and dispatch of Sheriff’s resources; and

	WHEREAS, the proposed agreement is for a total of $463,000; and

	WHEREAS, a two percent escalator is included in the agreement, which would result in total expenditures of $472,260 in 2014, and $481,705 in 2015; and

	WHEREAS, it is estimated that this arrangement will save approximately $425,208 over the three-year life of the agreement versus the cost to continue to provide this service in the Office of the Sheriff; and

	WHEREAS, the proposed agreement includes one mutual two-year optional extension, for which County Board approval would be required to implement; now, therefore

BE IT RESOLVED, that Milwaukee County enters into the attached three-year Memorandum of Understanding with the City of Milwaukee to purchase servicing of cellular 9-1-1 calls placed within the City of Milwaukee, effective January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2015; with an optional two-year extension through December 31, 2017.
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